Short comment
We do not support the Inland Rail coming through our high density suburbs along the Kagara to Acacia Ridge line.

Apart from the noise, vibrations and property devaluations, it is ridiculous to consider that all of the goods on these
trains, will then have to be transported by trucks from Acacia Ridge to their destinations. Beaudesert Road is already
a highly congested road, and will be a cause for concern for all residents & travellers on that road



